
 

 
Electronic Notification 

 

 

February 22, 2006 

 

Ms. Céline Bélanger 

TransCanada PipeLines Limited 

450 – 1
st
 Street SW 

Calgary, AB  T2P 5H1 

 

Dear Ms. Bélanger: 

 

NOVA GAS TRANSMISSION LTD. (NGTL) 

REPORT ON DISPOSITION OF ASSETS FOR 2005 

APPLICATION NO. 1442605 

 

 

NGTL’s filing of the above mentioned report, attached to your letter dated January 25, 2006, is 

accepted as a filing for information. It is noted that the report on the disposition of Alberta 

System assets for 2005 was filed pursuant to Board Order U2001-196. 

 

It is understood that NGTL has provided notice of this filing to its shippers and to members of 

the Tolls, Tariff, Facilities and Procedures Committee (TTFP) by posting the letter and the 

Attachment on the TransCanada Alberta System website. NGTL is directed to advise shippers 

and the TTFP of this letter in similar fashion. The EUB’s letter has been provided in electronic 

format to facilitate this distribution. 

 

Yours truly, 

 

<sent via email> 

 

Wade Vienneau 

Manager – Calgary Office, Utilities Branch 
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